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Federal Communications Commission § 32.4110 

(b) Advance payments made by pro-
spective customers prior to the estab-
lishment of service shall be credited to 
Account 4130, Other current liabilities. 

[51 FR 43499, Dec. 2, 1986, as amended at 67 
FR 5689, Feb. 6, 2002] 

§ 32.4070 Income taxes—accrued. 

(a) This account shall be credited or 
charged and the following accounts 
shall be charged or credited with the 
offsetting amount of current year in-
come taxes (Federal, state and local) 
accrued during the period or adjust-
ments to prior accruals: 7220 Operating 
Federal Income Taxes, 7230 Operating 
State and Local Income Taxes, 7400 
Nonoperating Taxes, 7600 Extraor-
dinary Items. 

(b) If significant, current year in-
come taxes paid in advance shall be re-
classified to Account 1280, Prepay-
ments. 

[67 FR 5689, Feb. 6, 2002] 

§ 32.4080 Other taxes—accrued. 

(a) This account shall be credited or 
charged and Account 7240, Operating 
Other Taxes, or 7400, Nonoperating 
Taxes, or, for payroll related costs, the 
appropriate expense accounts shall be 
charged or credited for all taxes, other 
than Federal, State and local income 
taxes, accrued or adjusted for previous 
accruals during the period. Among the 
taxes includable in this account are 
property, gross receipts, franchise, cap-
ital stock, social security and unem-
ployment taxes. 

(b) Taxes paid in advance of the pe-
riod in which they are chargeable to in-
come shall be included in the prepaid 
taxes Account 1280, Prepayments, or 
1410, Other Noncurrent Assets, as ap-
propriate. 

[67 FR 5689, Feb. 6, 2002] 

§ 32.4100 Net current deferred oper-
ating income taxes. 

(a) This account shall include the 
balance of income tax expense related 
to current items from regulated oper-
ations which have been deferred to 
later periods as a result of the normal-
ized method of accounting for tax dif-
ferentials authorized by this Commis-
sion and not provided for elsewhere. 

(b) As regulated assets or liabilities 
which generated the deferred income 
tax are reclassified from long-term or 
noncurrent status to current, the ap-
propriate deferred income tax shall be 
reclassified from Account 4340, Net 
Noncurrent Deferred Operating Income 
Taxes, to this account. 

(c) This account shall be debited or 
credited with the amount being debited 
or credited to Account 7250, Provision 
For Deferred Operating Income Taxes— 
Net, in accordance with that account’s 
description and § 32.22 of subpart B. 

(d) The classification of deferred in-
come taxes as current or noncurrent 
shall follow the classification of the 
asset or liability that gave rise to the 
deferred income tax. If there is no re-
lated asset or liability, classification 
shall be based on the expected turn-
around of the temporary differences. 

(e) Subsidiary record categories shall 
be maintained in order that the com-
pany may separately report the 
amounts contained herein that are 
property related and those that are 
nonproperty related. Such subsidiary 
record categories shall be reported as 
required by part 43 of this Commis-
sion’s Rules and Regulations. 

[51 FR 43499, Dec. 2, 1986, as amended at 59 
FR 9419, Feb. 28, 1994] 

§ 32.4110 Net current deferred nonop-
erating income taxes. 

(a) This account shall include the 
balance of income tax expense result-
ing from comprehensive interpreted 
tax allocation which has been deferred 
to later periods. 

(b) As other assets or liabilities 
which generated the deferred income 
tax are reclassified from long-term or 
noncurrent status to current, the ap-
propriate deferred income tax shall be 
reclassified from Account 4350, Net 
Noncurrent Deferred Nonoperating In-
come Taxes, to this account. 

(c) This account shall be debited or 
credited with the amount being cred-
ited or debited to Account 7400, Nonop-
erating taxes, in accordance with that 
account’s description and § 32.22. 

(d) This account shall also include 
the balance of the income taxes (Fed-
eral, state and local) related to current 
extraordinary items which have been 
deferred to later periods resulting from 
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